THE

W™ The Wisdom School

"Shape your Future”

Notice Regarding Fees Submission (Second Quarter)
Dear Parents

Warm wishes!

You are hereby requested to submit the 2nd instalment of
your ward's fee by 10th July 2024. Those who have
submitted, kindly ignore this message. We desire Parents’
kind cooperation for the smooth functioning of the school.
Thanks

The Wisdom School
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